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• SILS Taskforce will be hosting an informal coffee morning for parents  on 

January the 16th 10am - 11.30am.  Please come along to meet the team 

and have a chat about how we can support you and your child.  

• All families have been invited to collect a Christmas food parcel from SILS 3. 

If you missed the chance to collect your parcel at the Christmas meal on 

the 13th December, please contact SILS 3 reception to collect 

your package, or to  arrange delivery.  
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Dear parents, 

What a wonderful snowy end to the term! I am sure 

our students have loved it.  

Within this newsletter you will find snippets of the 

amazing work and experiences over the last term. 

Well done to all students and the staff for their com-

mitment and hard work.  

We wish everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy 

New Year. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Yomi Adewoye 
Headteacher 

ACHIEVEMENTS 
 

Congratulations to 

students who have 

returned to main-

stream schools:  

 

Assad Mashkouky 

TK Campbell  

 

Excellent attendance -

90% and above to:  

 

Hamza Turray  

 

School reopens after the 
Christmas break on 

Wednesday 4th  January 
2023. 

Please call the office on 
0207 525 1150 if you 

have any queries.  
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Over the last few weeks , the maths department and Food Technology de-
partment came together in a cookery business challenge. Students were 

tasked with choosing a recipe, going out to the shops to buy their ingredi-
ents, making the food and then selling it to SILS staff. All three groups made 

back the money they spent, as well as some profit on top! Well done to 
everyone involved.  

Total profits of  

£35 

Food and Maths Business Project  

“This term we completed our own business project through our maths and food 

technology skills. The project was to get the ingredients for brownies and fruit 

punch with £10. When we made the brownies, we placed them on the table 

along with the fruit punch jug and we made a sign. We made a deal and sold a 

brownie slice and a cup of punch for £1.50. I was the one who prepared the 

brownie in the bag and poured the drinks, and Samira was the accountant and 

made sure everyone paid the right price. “  Ella, Year 9 

Christmas Card Competition at SILS  

Every Christmas we hold a competition to see which stu-
dent can design the best Christmas card. The winner is 
selected by Ms Adewoye, and the chosen card is used as 
the official SILS card. Have a look at the designs below:  

Globe Theatre Trip  

In November Miss Estrella took a group of students 

to the famous Globe Theatre on the Southbank for 

a tour and a workshop. The tour focused on the 

history of the Globe, and the origins of and Shake-

speare's work.  During the workshop the students 

looked at the play Romeo and Juliet as inspiration.  

WINNER  

WINNER  

“Two households, both 

alike in dignity, In 

fair Verona, where 

we lay our scene”... 

This term I took part in the card 

competition. The main part of my 

design is a motorbike. I then con-

tinued adding more of a Christmas 

background and a bow on the 

bike. I really like the way the card 

looks. Jimmy, Year 8  


